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BULLETIN No. 05-01 
 
 
To:  Subscribers to Louisiana Board of Pharmacy Laws and Regulations 
 
From:  Malcolm Broussard 
 
Date:  January 1, 2005 
 
Re:  Law Book Update No. 2 
 
 
1.   Change pages iii-iv. 

We have updated the contact information for some members of the Board. 
 
2.   Change pages ix-xvi. 
 The Table of Contents has been revised to reflect changes in Chapters 8 and 9. 
 
3.   Change pages 89-94. 

Chapter 8 has been repealed, and the revised contents of the regulations for pharmacy 
technicians and pharmacy technician candidates have been placed in Chapter 9. 

  
 
 

*  *  * 
 
When you have completed the updates, please insert this bulletin under the appropriate tab in 
the law book.  If you wish to track changes to our laws, you may wish to attach the deleted 
pages to this bulletin, after clearly marking those pages appropriately. 


